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BIBLE CAMP

We have had a wonderful start to 2024! We started off with
our youth retreats in January with over 120 attending our
Teen Winter Weekend. Rand Hummel challenged the teens
to study God’s Word and share their faith. Our Junior Winter §
Weekend was also well attended with close to 60 young
people. Chris Jenkins spoke for that weekend with
challenges from Psalm 139. Our Sweetheart’s Getaway in
February had 45 couples in attendance where Jim Bickel
spoke about the mystery, mind, meaning and mission of
marriage.

Now that the weather has warmed up, we are ramping back up to complete the pool
project before our summer camps begin. Lord willing we will have that completed by

the end of May! (Old pool demolition shown above. Below are some pictures from our
winter retreats.)

Prazises
« Great attendance for our winter events. « Our Spring Work Weekend is coming up on
March 22-23 and installing the 320" of fencing
- We received the funds for the matching gift for the new pool is one of the scheduled
for Taggart Hall which brings us much closer projects.

to our financial need. The renovation is set
to begin this fall Our Ladies Retreats are coming up in April.

Pray that God would use the weekends to
encourage and help those that attend.

We are still in need of 2 female and 1 male
college age staff members for this summer.
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